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We started the term learning about Epiphany and having an Epiphany parade. 

 

Children in Year 3 have been learning 

about the Stone Age and really enjoyed a 

stone age experience day. A highlight of the day was 

cooking and tasting fish.  

Each term, we have a TechWeCan event. This is an initiative that promotes STEM subjects as 

careers. This term the children have been learning about drones. Following on from an 

assembly and a visit from a drone the children designed a drone. 

 

 

 

 

As part of their geography unit, children 

in Year 5 went to visit businesses in 

Woodbridge. They even had the 

opportunity to sample ice creams!  


